
December 9th, 1927.

Dean H. K. Hackay,
Faculty of Applied Science, 
HcGIll University.

Dear Dean Hackayi-
There is a matter which I have 

often thought of mentioning to you, hut in case 
I should continuo to overlook it I had better 
mention It to you now.

One of our graduates when 
visiting in Ottawa recently had some conversation 
with a Hr. Lynch, a graduate of ours in the 
Government service. Hr. Lynch stated that v/hen 
the Dominion Government called for applications 
for positions for which graduates In Science might 
be expected to reply he noticed that a great many 
a plications came from Queen1 s men and scarcely any 
from EcGill. low this may indicate that HoGill 
graduates are so well placed tht they are satisfied 
with their present positions, or it may mean that 
Queen’s have some organization for bringing these 
vacancies more readily to the notice of their graduates.

Let me know some time what 
your appreciation of the situation is.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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